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March 2024 
 

Dear Parents /Carers, 

Theatre Trip: The Play That Goes Wrong 
 

We have been able to secure a limited number of tickets for students to see a performance 
of The Play That Goes Wrong at The Duchess Theatre in London on Tuesday 16 April 
2024. This is a great opportunity for students to experience a quality piece of theatre in a 
professional setting. 
 
As a compulsory part of the GCSE course, students are required to see live performance in 
order to write about it in their written exam. If you are in the Drama GCSE class, you must 
attend this trip in order for you to complete your course successfully. Tickets for these 
students will be priority. We do however have additional tickets for other Drama students to 
attend. Should the trip prove over popular we will run a ballot system, so all students have 
fair opportunity to attend. 
 
The cost of this visit is £48.50 per student, which includes theatre ticket, coach travel and 
insurance. 
 
You can purchase tickets via ParentPay. The deadline for this trip is Wednesday 27 March 
2024. Please indicate if you will be collecting your child upon our return or whether you will make 
alternative arrangements for them. You can access ParentPay via the school website or login 
at https://www.parentpay.com/  
  
The travel arrangements for the trip are outlined below. 
 
Time:                                  Meet at Arundel Road at 4:30pm 
                                            Coach to London  
 

Venue:                               Duchess Theatre, London    
 

Performance:                    Begins at 7:30pm. Performance is 2 hours with an interval.  
 

Return:                      Students will return to the Arundel Road site at approximately   
Midnight where they will need to be collected.  

 



These visits really inspire the students and I hope you will feel that the experience is 
worthwhile.  If you have any questions please feel free to email me 
on Janebarrow@seafordhead.org 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ms J Barrow 
Teacher of Drama & Performing Arts  
 


